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Keeping children safe is covered 

by DfE Government Guidance; 

“Keeping Children Safe in      

Education” Sept 2022. 

HERTFORDSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL 

Hertfordshire County Council  - Guidance 
for adults visiting or working on a school 
site (September 2021) 

H E R T F O R D S H I R E  C O U N T Y  

C O U N C I L  

If you have safeguarding concerns about a child 

and are unable to pass them to the Designated 

Senior Person for Child Protection at the school, 

please contact Children’s services immediately on 

County Hall 

Pegs Lane 

Hertford 

Hertfordshire 

SG13 8DN 

  



Hertfordshire County Council  - Guidance for adults visiting or working on a school site 2022 
 

 

 


